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Ambassador's Welcome:
“I hope that you are enjoying the spring weather as well as our monthly issues regarding the latest happenings in Czech-US relations and within our ever growing community. I personally welcome you to join us at our biggest upcoming public relations event of the year on May 12 at the Czech Embassy. You may read more about the day’s activities during the EU Open House 2012 in the article below. I look forward to meeting you all there in person!” ~ Petr Gandalovič



	— LATEST NEWS & EVENTS —
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Minister Heger in Illinois and Minnesota 
Minister of Health of the Czech Republic Leos Heger visited Illinois and Minnesota at the end of March 2012. In Chicago, he opened the Czech-US Technology Days, a 2-day event bringing together key players in the field of bio- and nanotechnology from the Czech Republic and the Chicago region.
Learn more about his visit.
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Vaclav Havel Journalism Fellowship 
In a tribute to the life and work of Vaclav Havel and to highlight the importance of independent journalism in overcoming autocracy and dictatorship, the Ministry of Foreign Affairs of the Czech Republic (MFA) and Radio Free Europe / Radio Liberty (RFE/RL) launched the Vaclav Havel Journalism Fellowship.
Find out more about the Fellowship.
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International Model NATO Conference
The 27th Annual International Model NATO conference took place on February 16 – 19, 2012. The Model is essentially a simulation of the proceedings of the North Atlantic Treaty Organization, augmented by pre-conference study and briefings at embassies of NATO member states in Washington, DC. Students of the University of Texas at Arlington represented the Czech Republic.
Read more about the students' experiences at the conference .
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EU Open House - May 12, 2012
Be enchanted at the Czech Embassy by Renaissance swordfighters, ladies-in-waiting, and the queen herself as you learn about castles and other filmmaking locations in the Czech Republic. Enjoy Pilsner beer and goulash and watch children’s choirs and stunt dogs, all from the land where Oscar winning director Milos Forman and numerous US films hail.
Check out the Czech Embassy's Open House Program. 
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Prague 1968 w/Paul Goldsmith
The Embassy of the Czech Republic opens the exhibition Prague 1968 with photographer Paul Goldsmith on April 17, 6:30 pm. In August 1968, Goldsmith dodged tanks and soldiers to photograph the conflict, recording the tragic events with remarkable artistry and bravery. The photographs create a compelling portrait of an unforgettable moment in history. Photo Courtesy: Paul Goldsmith
Read more about the event.
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EU Youth Orchestra - US Tour
The European Union Youth Orchestra, featuring talented musicians from all 27 EU countries, will perform in some of the most prestigious concert halls, under the direction of Vladimir Ashkenazy, on their US tour running from April 13-24, 2012. As part of the tour, they will perform at the Kennedy Center in Washington on April 15 at 4 pm. Photo Courtesy: Ed Veenhuizen
Check out their complete concert schedule.



